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ISOBEL MAIR SCHOOL ECO COMMITTEE MEETING
Minutes of Eco Committee Meeting held on Friday 1st February 2013 in class Bute.
Present:
Jamie (Shetland), Jonathan (Orkney), Brogan (Tiree), Pierce Queen (Tiree), Anne (Jura), Evan (Sanda), Zain (Islay), Miss Scrimegour (Principal Teacher), Miss MacKay (Teacher), Miss Turner (Child Development Officer), Mrs Madden (Pupil Support Assistant), Miss McGinness (Pupil Support Assistant)
Apologies:
Anna (Staffa) Mrs Kerr (Child Development Officer)
WELCOME

Miss MacKay and Miss Turner welcomed everyone to the first meeting of 2013.
ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW
Miss Turner explained the importance of carrying out the review and how it will help us to identify areas for improvement. 

It was decided that the review would be carried out as a discussion and filled in by Miss Turner. 
LITTER
Group discussion about litter and how it affects the environment and the school. Answered questions in the environmental review and development of action plan. 
WASTE MINIMISATION 
Group discussion about waste and recycling in the school. Zain and Miss MacKay informed the group that class Islay have started collecting paper for recycling from the classes. Recycling opportunities will be further investigated. Answered questions in the environmental review and development of action plan.
SCHOOL GROUNDS
Group discussion about the school grounds. Answered question in the environment review and development of action plan.
ECO CODE

Miss MacKay informed the group about creating an eco-code. This could be in the form 

of a song, rhyme or poem. Miss Scrimegour thought it would be a good idea to create a

eco-character for the school. 
Action – group to consider suggestions of eco code for next meeting. 
NEXT MEETING 
The next eco committee meeting will be held 15/2/13 at 1:45om in class Bute
Distribution: 
Eco Committee display board, Eco Committee folder
